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Report all incidents immediately to the GIS Hotline 1-855-543-5163. 
 

Alert #:  SA 31-22 Date: October 3, 2022   

New 1” Hoses Separating from Coupling 

We have recently identified an issue with the 1” air hoses purchased through our NuWave division. Several 

air hoses were sent out to an offshore location where they had two clamp failures due to the hose separating 

from the hydraulic clamp. Please perform a very thorough hose inspection, paying close attention to 1” hose 

connections.  If you find any issues with the coupling or if you find that the hose is slipping out, please 

remove the hose from service, and order the replacement.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


